
VISION: A world without Waldenstrom’s macroglobulinemia. 

MISSION: Support and educate everyone affected by Waldenstrom’s macroglobulinemia to 

improve patient outcomes while advancing the search for a cure. 

 
 

 

International Waldenstrom’s 
Macroglobulinemia Foundation 
Website: iwmf.com 

Email: 

info@iwmf.com 

Phone: 941-927-4963 • International: 001-941-927-4963 

The IWMF, the only international organization dedicated solely to Waldenstrom’s 

macroglobulinemia, is a patient-founded and patient-driven nonprofit with a simple but 

compelling vision and mission. 
 

The IWMF is committed to creating a world without WM by finding a cure. Since 1999, the 

IWMF has invested over $23 million in WM research projects throughout the world. Thanks to 

this research, WM patients are living longer and have better treatment options that can lead to 

longer-lasting remissions with fewer side effects. 

Visit the IWMF website to: 
 

• Download a free Newly Diagnosed Info Pak. 

• Learn about WM and download free publications available in multiple languages. 

• Find curated resources to help support your mental, physical, and financial health. 

• Join a local IWMF Support Group or IWMF International Affiliate. 

• Refer to the IWMF Directory of Physicians available for consultations or second opinions. 

• Subscribe to the IWMF Torch, our free quarterly newsletter. 

• Participate in the annual IWMF Educational Forum or our online webinars. 

• Join IWMF Connect, an online community offering a wide variety of moderated WM-
related email discussions, or the IWMF Facebook Discussion Group. 

• Find contact information for our partner organizations. 

 
The IWMF relies on donor contributions to fulfill its mission, and we welcome your support. 

You can contribute to the organization by visiting our website or by mailing a check to: 

International Waldenstrom’s Macroglobulinemia Foundation 

6144 Clark Center Avenue 

Sarasota, FL 34238 

 
The IWMF is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization, Fed ID #54-1784426 

 
 

    WM is a rare disease, but with the IWMF you are never alone.   
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If we delete "the" everywhere else I noted (per Denise), then we need to change our brand statement and delete the "the" here as well, which will affect an untold number of items we produce. I don't know where Denise is at with instituting this change, so I leave the decision as to how we should update this page (which is in all our publications) up to her. But I do want it to be included in the style guide, so it needs to reflect the standards we've set.   
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